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October 10, 2012. 
 
Professor Louis Rossi,  
Department of Mathematical Sciences 
University of Delaware 
Newark, DE 19716 
 
Dear Professor Rossi, 
 
Re: Letter of Support for BS in Actuary Science Degree 
 
The Department of Applied Economics and Statistics (APEC) is pleased to support the newly 
proposed BS in Actuary Science degree in the Department of Mathematical Sciences.  We are in 
support of your plan to use four of our courses (STAT 470 / 471 / 621 / 674) as part of the 
required courses for the degree.  My department is excited to be a part of this initiative and looks 
forward to having your students in the classroom.  Please contact me if I can be of additional 
assistance in this process. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Titus O. Awokuse 
Professor and Chair 


